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OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
WASHINGTON, D.C

From the President: ﬂ
To: ﬁ N .

Date: Time p.m.
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WUhited States Capito[ Historical Society

200 MARYLAND AVENUE, N.E.
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20515
(202) 543-8919

November 1, 1974

Mr., Robert T. Hartmann
Counsellor to the President
The White House
Washington D. C. 20500

Dear Bob:

Since we last talked, I have received a letter fromthe White
House in response to my letter of August 13, 1974. [ am enclosing
copies of both. Since then, we have been officially recognized

by the American Revolution Bicentennial Administration and our
Advisory Board has been completed.

/ Regarding the President's statement that he would appoint
someone at the White House to handle the U.S. Capitol Historical
Society's sound and light project, I would appreciate it if you
would look into this and expedite the appointment of the person

in question. We would then bring this individual up to date on our
project for the Capitol in order for him or her to keep Mr, Ford
apprised of our activities.

The film that I discussed with Mr. Ford in his office four years
ago is a reality and I know when he sees it that he will be excited
and pleased.

Sincerely,

Fred Schwengel
President

A nonprofit educational organization chartered under the laws of the District of Columbia, August 8, 1962




















